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MEDIA ADVISORY  

 
Department of Water and Sanitation to host  Provincial Youth Water Prize 
Competition 
 
 
09 May 2024 
 

The Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) will host the Provincial South African Youth Water 

Prize (SAYWP) competition in Mangaung, Bloemfontein on Friday,10 May 2024. The competition 

is aimed at encouraging Grade 09 and 10 learners to come up with science and technology-based 

projects to address water challenges in their communities. 

 

Winners of the Provincial competition will proceed to compete with their counterparts from across 

the country. The winners of the national competition will then have an opportunity to compete 

internationally at the Stockholm Junior Water Prize in Sweden, where they will test their abilities 

against winners from 35 countries.  

 

Members of the media are invited as follows: 

 

Date :  Friday, 10 May 2024 

Venue :  President Hotel   

Time  :  08:00  to 14:00 

 

Please confirm your attendance with Marcus Monyakeni at 082 554 7538  

Monyakenim@dws.gov.za  

 

 

END  

 
Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation in Free State 
 

 

For more information contact: DWS Media Liaison Director Mavasa Wisane on 060 561 

8935, Dr Tseliso Ntili, Provincial Head Free State: 082 552 5590 or Mr Marcus Monyakeni  

Communications: 082 554 7538 

 
  
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 
www.dwa.gov.za  
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